THE CITY OF INDIAN ROCKS BEACH
SoOLID WASTE DEPARTMENT

WILL BE CLOSED
FRIDAY , DECEMBER 25.

THURSDAY’S ROUTE (12/24) WILL BE
COLLECTED ON WEDNESDAY (12/23);
FRIDAY’S ROUTE (12/25) WILL BE
COLLECTED ON THURSDAY (12/24).

RECYCLING WILL REMAIN THE SAME.

THERE WILL BE
NO YARD WASTE COLLECTION
DURING THE WEEK OF DECEMBER 21 - 25.




